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School Film 

Our new school film is now available to view 
on our website, follow this link school film or 
go to the website, information tab.  The film 
was made after 3 days of filming in school.  
Apart from asking children to hold up a few 
signs, non of the footage is staged, it’s a true 
reflection of what happens during a normal 
school day or three... We hope you enjoy! 

Habits of Mind (HOM) 
 
Number 11:  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Sports Results 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Our Year 6 netball team put in an impressive 
performance this week beating St Osmond’s 
Catholic School. The team proved very strong 
in defence as well as scoring some spectacu-
lar goals to secure a 16-5 victory.   
 

Football: ESPS boys vs Barnes 4-0 win!  
 
School Attendance Figures ( 14-18 Jan) 
. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Average: 97.25%  School Target: 97.00% 

 

Class    % Class % 

RJ 99.13 3K 97.59 

RF 98.26 3Cr 99.31 

RS 99.13 4EF 99.13 

1S 98.57 4D 99.58 

1L 88.57 4T 94.93 

1B 97.67 5H 94.33 

2E 97.67 5GS 97.86 

2T 97.97 6P 98.52 

2B 96.64 6S 93.20 

3C 98.32 6M 98.52 

Monday 9.00am School nurse drop in 
session 

Tuesday  

Wednes-
day 

8.00am Governors’ meeting 
3.30pm Girls’ football vs 
Barnes at home  

Thursday 3.30pm Netball vs Lowther 
away 

Friday NSPCC Numbers Day   
3.15pm Year 3 Cake sale 

Helping Hands 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
H was chosen by Mr Page this week as a wor-
thy winner of the Helping Hands Cup.  In Year 
6 H has demonstrated his willingness to help 
others in bucketfuls; he has raised money for 
Children in Need, helps in the library and also 
contributes to the school newspaper. A great 
choice Mr Page! 
 

Sports Star 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
M is our Sports Star thus week, chosen for al-
ways encouraging others to try their best in PE 
and being very enthusiastic herself—another 
very helpful pupil. 
 

Governor Learning Walk 
This week a group of governors undertook a 
learning walk visiting classes from Year 6 to 
Year 1.  They were very impressed with the 
level of pupil engagement throughout the 
school and the behaviour for learning.  Repre-
sentatives from the pupil leadership team ac-
companied the governors on the walk, they 
enjoyed the opportunity to see other year 
groups at work and also impressed the gover-
nors with their insightful comments about 
teaching and learning in our school. 
 

Diary Dates:  
Week commencing: 28th  January 
 
 
 
 

http://www.eastsheen.richmond.sch.uk/page/?title=School+Film&pid=1507

